Finance Committee Meeting
June 4, 2020

Attendees: Joe Phelan, Tom Burnell, Christine Natoli, Mark Fleischhauer, Matt Van Wormer, Steve
Jenkins,

We discussed what a contingency budget could look like if the school budget vote goes down.

We discussed the ongoing negotiations for our transportation contracts.

The Committee also discussed the various reserve funds and how the District might schedule and
possibly fund each of the reserves, but noted the need to wait until the results of the budget vote were
known in order to determine how best to proceed.

This was the last scheduled meeting for this finance committee. We will hold more meetings should the
budget go down and we need to go to a contingency budget.

Next Meeting: TBD

Respectfully submitted by Steve Jenkins



